
 

March 2021 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania Providers  
 
Date: March 25, 2021 
 
Subject: March issue of our provider newsletter, Connections, now online! 

 
 

AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania is pleased to announce the availability of the first 2021 edition 
of our provider newsletter, Connections. 
 
Connections is your link to important provider news, updates, and resources. We hope your 
practice finds this edition informative, and we welcome any comments or suggestions you may 
have. Contact us at provider.communications@amerihealthcaritaspa.com. 
 
Highlights of this edition include: 
 

• CPT codes for the administration of SARS-CoV-2 vaccines and reimbursement changes. 
• Teach-back: A simple way to improve patient and physician communication. 
• Improving HEDIS® measures: Pharmacotherapy Management of Chronic Obstructive 

Pulmonary Disease (COPD) Exacerbation (PCE). 
• Preferred drug list (PDL) updates for 2021. 
• Credentialing reminders. 

 
To view the newsletter, go to www.amerihealthcaritaspa.com > Providers > Communications > 
Provider Newsletters.  


